OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, PALWAL

(KURUKSHETRA)
NOTICE 23/05/2023

All the teaching staff members are directed to submit the proposal of smart
classroom (if required) latest by 30/05/2023 to Mr. Neeraj (LA) so that same may

be send to the office of The Director Higher Education, Panchkula , Haryana for
approval.
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